
PD Body Cams Upgrade 
History of KPD’s Body worn cameras (BWC)  

• Rothschild PD bought the BWC’s in 2017 
• We bought the BWC’s from Rothschild in spring 2021 
• The BWC’s are now seven years old, and we have had to send in six of the cameras 

for repair (some major) since buying them 
• We’ve been experiencing increasing IT issues with the BWC’s, particularly as it 

relates to them uploading the video to the server. Our IT tech said the reason for this 
is likely due to the age of the units and she said Mountain Bay PD (uses the same 
system) has newer cameras and doesn’t experience these problems. Video not 
uploading in a timely matter (or not uploading at all in some cases) causes major 
problems because officers rely on that video for their reports.  

• At seven years old, the BWC’s are at the end of their useful lives. 

 

 

 

 


